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Principal’s Corner
Dear Parents and Caregivers,
I hope this newsletter finds you well.  As we enter the final weeks of school, I ask that you continue to make every effort to bring your child to school on time each and every day.  As I have mentioned in the past, there is a strong correlation between attendance and student achievement.  Please remember the routines and habits that are established during these formative years will set the patterns for your child’s future.  If you require support in this area, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Sincerely,

Charles Sperrazza

Principal

Field Day Date

Our annual Field Days will be held on the following days:
Grades 3-5 – Thursday, May 18th at Pelham Bay Park at 10:00 a.m.

Grades K-2 – Friday, June 2nd at PS 108 at 8:45 a.m.
A separate letter is being sent out.  Parents are encouraged to attend and participate!  K-2 Field Day Attire - students must wear long pants and sneakers.
May Calendar  
Wednesday, May 17th – Evening Parent/Teacher Conferences from 4:30 – 7:30 p.m.
Monday, May 29th – Memorial Day – school closed.
Wednesday, May 31st – ENL Festival – 6:00 p.m.
May 2, 3 and 4, 2017

NYS Math Exam for Grades 3-4-5
Reorganization – 2016-2017
We are in the process of reorganizing the school for the 2017-2018 school year. In June, you will be advised of your child’s promotional status and class assignment for next year. Teacher assignments for next year are issued in September.   At that point you will know who your child’s teacher will be for the 2017-18 school year.

School Uniforms

Please be sure your child is wearing the school uniform daily.  Flyers from local stores which carry the school uniform will be sent home with the June Report Card.  All children are expected to be in uniform next year.  Avoid open toe sandals and absolutely no tank tops or shorts especially on gym days.

Nurse’s Corner

Spring has sprung!
Exposure to substances or irritants in the environment may trigger an asthma attack.  Triggers may include airborne substances such as pollen, dust mites, mold spores, pet dander or other particles in the air.

If you child experiences coughing, chest tightness, difficulty of breathing, please consult your doctor right away.  Asthma is a serious lung disease.

Ms. Bernas

School Nurse        

P.T.A. News
TBA – PTA Meeting/Elections 
May 10th – Grade K & 5 Banner Picture

Parent Coordinator
Dear Parents and Caregivers, 

I hope everyone had an enjoyable & relaxing spring break. Since summer is just around the corner. I will be sending home flyers regarding Summer Camp Information. By now, you should have received some information. If you know of a teenager who is looking to work during the summer visit the NYC Summer Youth

Employment Program website:  http://www,nyc.gov/html/dycd/html/jobs/summer_youth_employment.html The New York City Summer Youth Employment Program (SYEP) is open to all NYC residents between the ages of 14-24.
Sincerely,

 Ms. Brugman
P.S. 108 
The Philip J. Abinanti School

Looking Ahead…
June 5th    Grade 4 Science exam 

June 8th    SCHOOL CLOSED 

                  5th grade Senior Dance at P.S. 108
June 12th  SCHOOL CLOSED
June 16th  Senior trip to Holiday Hills 
June 21st  Kindergarten Moving Up – 9:00 a.m.
June 22nd Pre-K Moving Up – 9:00 a.m.
June 23rd  Fifth Grade Graduation – 9:00 a.m.
June 28th  LAST DAY OF SCHOOL! 11:40 dismissal



